
Dr. Markku Äärimaa
Suomen Lääkäriliitto
Fax +358 9 393 0794
                                                                                                       09.12.98

Dear Dr Äärimaa,

On behalf of Indrek Oro, Mai Taro and myself I would like to thank you very much
for your kind invitation to Lääkäripäivät ’99 in Helsinki.

The other two representatives from the EMA will be the Board members Dr Andres
Lehtmets and Dr Aldin Talving.

Unfortunately we cannot attend the opening ceremony on January 3rd. We will arrive
to Helsinki on Monday, January 4th and leave on Thursday, January 7th. About the
exact arrival time I can inform you next week.

Looking forward meet you soon in Helsinki

Yours sincerely

Katrin Rehemaa
Secretary general EMA
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